
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We've had another busy and exciƟng week here at Great Alne Primary! 

On Thursday last week, our pupils involved in the Spark Music Project, spent 
the day in a professional recording studio, (Woodbine Studios),  to record their 
own composiƟon, under the band name ‘Now Or Never’.  They are did really 
well, especially considering some of the group had never even played musical 
instruments before the project, and they behaved politely in the studio.  They 
were a credit to Great Alne Primary! 

Last Friday, we held a wonderful History Dress-Up Day, and it was fantasƟc to 
see the children arrive dressed as historical figures. They thoroughly enjoyed 
playing old-fashioned games on the playground, learning about our local histo-
ry, and immersing themselves in the past. The day was topped off with a visit 
from an ice cream van—delicious and well deserved! This special day also 
marked the official unveiling of our new school mural, which beauƟfully de-
picts the history of our lovely village, Great Alne. 

On Tuesday morning , we had a special music assembly, so that ‘Now Or 
Never’, (Spark Music Project),  could play for their parents and the rest of the 
school.  

In addiƟon to our local history celebraƟons, the children in Key Stage 2 had 
the enriching experience of visiƟng a Sikh Gurdwara in Leamington, where 
they learned about Sikh beliefs, pracƟces, and culture—an inspiring and re-
specƞul trip for all involved. 

This week also saw a learning walk take place across the school, with a focus 
on the learning environment, teaching and learning, and behaviour. It was 
heartening to see so many children and adults working so hard, supporƟng 
one another, and contribuƟng to what makes our school such a happy, wel-
coming place to be. 



Looking ahead, the next few weeks are acƟon-packed with exciƟng events and 
acƟviƟes. Please conƟnue to check the weekly newsleƩer for important dates 
and informaƟon. We always strive to give you as much noƟce as possible, but 
if you have any quesƟons or need clarificaƟon, do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 

Thank you, as always, for your conƟnued support.         

Warm regards, 
L. Williams 
Headteacher 
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‘Now Or Never’ perform for the 
School and Parents as part of the 

Spark Music Project 

- 24th June 2025 



Dates for your Diary  Summer 2025 

Friday 27th June School Disco 

Friday 4th July—Whole school trip to All 
Things Wild Zoo and Dinosaur Park 
A packed lunch will be needed. 

Children will leave school at 9am and return by 3.20pm 

Monday 7th July– Sport’s AŌernoon 1pm 
This event will be run by FITT4Kids at school from 1pm– end of the school day. 

Wednesday 9th– Friday 11th July 

PGL ResidenƟal Trip for Owls Class 

Monday 14th July– Whole school trip to 
Forest School Heart of England Site 
Please drop of your child from 8.40 am and collect at 2.45pm. Children will need a 
packed lunch. 

Wednesday 16th July—Year 6 Leavers Cricket 
games and pizza aŌernoon. 
2pm onwards. Parents of Year 6 Leavers are warmly invited to aƩend. 

 

Thursday 17th July– Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 
9am Parents of Year 6 children are warmly invited to aƩend. 
















